
Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Toronto City Hall 
St. Paul's West 
Ward 21 

Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 
Telephone: (416) 392-0208 
Fax: (416) 392-7466 

Community Office 
747 St. Clair Ave. 
Toronto, Ontario M6C 4C4 
Telephone: (416) 392-7460 
Fax: (416) 392-7459 

E-Mail: councillor_mihevc@toronto.ca 
Website: www.joemihevc.com 

March 6th, 2015 

Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON 
 M5H 2N2 

Dear Ms. Watkiss, 

Re: Administrative Inquiry Regarding Strategy to Underground Hydro Wires: 

In 2014, Council approved a direction to request the City Manager to work on a report with 
Toronto Hydro on a strategy to underground hydro wires. 

I request a status report on this work. I note that the black-outs of early March 2015 could have 
been avoided had the hydro system, or key pieces of it, been undergrounded. 

My request is an update on where this report is at and specifically, when it will be coming to 
Council for debate and discussion in the new term. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West 
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